
YEAR 7 MEMO: 9th MAY 2025

Attendance at school is 
extremely important in 

ensuring that all students 
succeed in their learning. Well 
done year 7 – 95.03% is a great 

achievement! 

Parents’ Evening took place for 
Year 7. Thank you to all those 
who attended. If any parents 

couldn’t attend, please 
contact Ms Crossland for an 
update on how your child is 

doing in school.

It has been Mental Health 
Awareness Week in school Ms 
Brook – our mental health lead 

in school – spoke to year 7 
about the strength of 

community in supporting each 
other and how students can 

access support in school.

Culture Day will take place on 
Friday 23rd May. This will be a 
non uniform day for students 

and a £1 donation will be 
required. We encourage 

students to wear their culture’s 
traditional dress. 

Some year 7 students will take 
part in a cricket tournament 

next week – we wish you all the 
best! 
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Year 7 weekly 
attendance:
95.03%

AMAZING!!!
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Head of Year: 
acrossland@newsomeacademy.co.
uk

SLT Link:
ahall@newsomeacademy.co.uk

Mental Health Lead:
jbrook@newsomeacademy.co.uk 
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